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I ask you to vote no on SB 210. 

 

Since we have instituted vote by mail, more and Oregonians have been able to vote.  

This is especially true for people in rural areas or who have jobs that keep  them from 

the polls.  In the decades since vote by mail, there has been little fraud and when 

issues arise, like motor voter issues, they are immediately addressed. 

 

Please do not mess with a system that is fair, accessible and a true Oregon success 

story. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Former State Representative Margaret Doherty.   


